
 

 

I Show Respect to All 

 At The Willows, our students are always encouraged to display 

high standards of behaviour. Being Safe, Respectful and 

Responsible at all times and in all areas, is a school-wide expectation. This fortnight our focus is 

– I show respect to all. In our school community, the expectation is that respect is shown to our 

staff, families, the environment, belongings and equipment, at all times. 

This is The Willows Way! 

Students have discussed what respect looks like, sounds like and how it 

feels to be respectful. They have listened to stories, written poems, 

created lists of respectful words and designed visual images of how to 

be respectful. 

It has been pleasing to see our students, from prep to year 6, modelling 

correct behaviour and the older students being leaders of this across 

the school.  

 

Prep – I Show Respect to All 

Pug comes to visit the Prep classes who are showing respectful behaviour 

at eating time. 

Prep classes have been talking about how we show respect to everyone at 

school and at home.  Thank you for you posters PYSCU. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 



75 Star Reward 

Our 75 star reward time is coming up at the end of Week 5. Students who have received 

75 or more stars can participate in class reward time. Everyone is working to receive stars 

for excellent behaviour and work.  

Planned reward activities with the students are age-appropriate and will be with their year 

levels. They will be participating in various activities such as; Outdoor Play, Technology, 

Board Games, Art and Craft. 
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